
(Reply to David Granatstein at Washington State Univ.)

March 25, 2011

Good Morning David,

I am the survey administrator for the upcoming Certified Organic Production Survey that
is scheduled to start data collection at the end of this year.  Attached, you will find the 
draft questionnaire that is currently being finalized.  I've also included the link to the 
publication of the 2008 Organic Production Survey.

http://www.agcensus.usda.gov/

If you have any questions, comments, or improvements to the questionnaire, please feel
free to send me an e-mail or give me a call.

Thanks and have a great weekend.

Curt Stock
USDA - National Agricultural Statistics Service
Survey Administration Branch,
Environmental & Economics Section
Email:  curt_stock@nass.usda.gov
Phone: 202-720-3598


